
 

810 Village Way 
Palm Harbor, FL 34683 

727-784-3054 
wvillagehoa@gmail.com 

 
 

 
Mr. Cannon,  
 
 
 With the possible expansion of the golf cart area in downtown Palm Harbor, I am requesting 
that an investigation be done on the eligibility for Westlake Village to become a golf cart friendly 
community. If Westlake Village is eligible for this process, please send all the information on the 
requirements needed to our office at the email listed above. If you have any questions regarding 
Westlake Village please feel free to reach out to Bruce Zeit our Maintenance Chairperson at 
Westlakebrucez@gmail.com or to Jennifer Connerty our management company representative at 
jconnerty@greenacre.com or 813-600-1100.  
 
Thank you for all your assistance with this process.  
  
 
 
 
Karri Partain 
President,Westlake Village HOA 
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